Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT
Minutes

Wednesday January 15, 2014
The Coastal Bend chapter meeting was called to order by Linda Madden at Southern Charm Home Cookin’ at 10:13 a.m.

Pledge

Prayer by Richard Davis
Linda had the officers of the Chapter and everyone introduce themselves.

A motion was made to approve and seconded to accept the November minutes which are posted online at TAPT
Treasurer’s Report: 
Checking Account
$1395.00



Scholarship Account
$318.07

Report was not updated as no additional money was deposited at this time.

A motion was made to approve to wave the Treasurer’s report at this time.  Motion was seconded.





Old Business:


Raffle tickets are sold at each CBTAPT meeting.  The money collected each month goes in a special fund for scholarships which are given out at the end of the school year.  Please be sure to purchase tickets to support this program.  Also if there are any students who qualify and would like to participate, make sure that they apply.


Scott Chapman reminded everyone of the P-17 restriction that must be added to CDL driver’s licenses who will only be driving school buses.

New Business:    


Blanca Del Bosque will be sending out a mass e-mail to ask for volunteers to be on the vendor committee for the upcoming summer conference.  The summer TAPT conference will be held in Corpus Christi and will start on June 20th.  The host hotel will be the Omni.  A full report on the conference will be given at the next meeting in February.
A presentation was given by Marcos Flores and Frank Ramirez who are both Principals from Calallen ISD Middle School on Bullying.  
Meeting was adjourned.
